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The Cabaret was successful given the lack of promotion. We profited over $300 after expenses. 

It would probably be better to move events back to Saturday and coordinate with the Lounge.

It was brought to my attention that some patrons were told that there was a $10 cover charge, not a suggested donation thus souring them and apparently some never entered. We need to ensure all patrons are welcome, for the same reason that we do not sell tickets for our concerts.


Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad
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